NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
The North Salt Lake City Planning Commission will hold Public Hearings during their meeting on Tuesday, September 8, 2015 at 6:30 p.m., at the North Salt Lake City Hall, 10 E. Center St. The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment on a proposed Conditional Use Permit for an expansion of a non-conforming land use at 168 South Hwy 89, multi-family.

For additional information please call 801.335.8705. Interested parties are invited to attend and provide comment. 
